
CHRISTMAS DANCE – DEC. 2, 2023 – WRITE UP BY BLOSSOM DIAS. 
 
My husband Kenny and I would like to commend the entire TEGSA committee and all those 
who worked behind the scenes as well, for organizing a wonderful memorable Christmas 
Dinner and Dance celebration. 
 
The ambience was just perfect and filled the air with joy and merriment around when we 
arrived which set the perfect tone for a festive celebration. 
 
We and our group of friends enjoyed the live music entertainment provided and loved dancing 
to it. 
 
The delectable culinary taste and presentation truly elevated the dining experience and has left 
a lasting impression. 
 
The array of raffles and door prizes kept everyone hopeful although our table didn't win any 
prizes but we were very excited to cheer the ones that were blessed with one. 
 
All in all it was the attention to detail and seamless service throughout the evening that 
elevated the entire experience. The TEGSA committee demonstrated a genuine warmth and 
professionalism, ensuring that every guest felt welcomed and cared for. A special mention for 
the friendly hardworking Saints Peter and Paul staff servers dedication for the added extra 
touch. 
 
As the evening drew to a close, it was impossible not to reflect on the sheer joy and warmth 
that permeated every moment of the Christmas dinner dance. The event was a true celebration 
of the spirit of the Christmas season, bringing together friends and families in an atmosphere of 
pure delight and camaraderie. 
 
Thank you everyone for going above and beyond in making this a memorable Christmas 2023 
and God Bleas each and everyone of you and your dear families with continued blessing all 
through 2024. God bless. 

 


